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Notice of Extension


RFQ22-4735 - Conducting a Gender Study to inform the programme’s Gender Action Plan in Niue.

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ22-4735 Procurement of Services for Conducting a Gender Study to inform the programme’s Gender Action Plan in Niue has been extended from 23 November to 28 November 2022, 9am Fiji time.

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. For further information/clarification please contact albertks@spc.int 

Date of extension notice: 23 November 2022










image1.png
~2,  Pacific
Community

5 Communauté
v U Pacifique

4

Suva Regional Office
Private Mail Bag

Suva, Fiji

Email: spc@spc.int

Phone: +679 337 0733
Fax: +679 337 0021

SPC Headquarters

95 Promenade Roger Laroque
BP D5, 98848 Noumea Cedex
New Caledonia

Email: spc@spc.int
Phone: +687 26 20 00
Fax: +687 26 38 18




